
                                           Hampden Council on Aging-May 8, 2018 

In attendance:  Marty Jacques, Monique Downey, Deanna Vermette, Becky Moriarty, Nancy Willoughby, 
Ed Norman, John Shay     

Absent:  Deb Mahoney 

Meeting called to order by Marty at 9:15 am 

The April meeting was canceled due to the late date of the March meeting. 

Secretary Report accepted 

Treasurer Report accepted 

Director's Report  accepted   A discussion on Brown Bag with questions from Ed Norman were answered 
by Becky. 

Old Business Becky is waiting for the Selectmen to approve the 3 candidates for the board. 

Outreach:   Memory Café is still an important program and well attended.   There will be fund raisers to 
help with the funding. 

Activities:   Nan is busy with summer events.   First dinner dance tickets are selling well.   

GSSSI:   John Shay gave up-date on legislature that is in the works for higher wages for homecare 
workers and for protective services. 

Comments:   Marty would like to inspect the building after the June meeting for any damage that may 
have occurred on the outside.   Also, a quick check for any housekeeping that needs to be done both 
inside and outside.    

 

Meeting was adjourned at 10:05am 

Respectfully Submitted 

Deanna Vermette, Secretary    


